
     At Summit Family Dental, we are happy to file your 
dental claims with your insurance company as a courtesy to 
our patients.  Due to new government laws, all insurance 
companies have a disclaimer and states upon our 
verification “THIS IS NOT A GUARANTEE OF 
BENEFITS.” 
 
     The accuracy of the dental insurance estimate of 
benefits is dictated and based on the information we are 
given by your insurance company. 
 
     We strive to make our estimates as accurate as possible; 
however, they are not guarantees.  Patients should 
understand that they are responsible for any amounts not 
covered once all insurance claims are completed. 
 
 
 

      Thank you, 
Dr. Cashion & staff 

 
Signature: ______________________ 
 
Print Name: ____________________ 
 
Date:  __________ 


